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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gadigal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional

Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present.

Transport for NSW is carrying out
utility investigations for the King
Street Cycleway project.

These investigations will help us plan the
relocation of underground gas services and is an
important step to prepare the area for the new
cycleway.

To reduce disruption, we’ll do this work over a
weekend and restore the road at the end of each
day shift so lanes can reopen to traffic at night.

What work are we doing?
Work includes:
o establishing a temporary work site
e locating existing underground services

e using saw cutting tools, jackhammers and
vacuum trucks to excavate

e reinstating the road surface with asphalt
at the end of each shift.

When and where we’ll be working

We'll be working on King Street between George

Street and Pitt Street on Saturday 5 and Sunday

6 July. Our work hours will be between 7am and
5pm weather permitting.

Please note that work hours and activities may
change due to weather conditions or unforeseen
site circumstances. We will renotify if there are
changes.

What will this mean for you?

Here’'s what you may notice during the weekend:

e Increased activity in the area, including
workers, machinery, and traffic control staff

e Construction noise, particularly in the morning,
as we carry out road cutting and excavation.

¢ There may be traffic delays when travelling on
King Street with reduced lanes. Please allow
additional travel time

e Businesses will remain accessible throughout
the work

Managing our impacts

We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to
the community and the environment During work,
road users, residents and businesses may
experience temporary changes, including:

e fencing around the work area for the safety
and security of our workers and the public

e noise from the excavation. The use of noise
curtains will be used to minimise noise where
possible.

Two lanes will be closed between 7 am and 5 pm
on both days and traffic controllers will be on site
managing traffic.

Access to driveways will be maintained at all
times. Please follow the direction of traffic
controllers.
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Contact us

Thank you for your patience while we complete this work. We encourage you to share this information
with any residents, guests, property owners or community members you consider might be interested in
or potentially affected by this work.

For any construction-related enquiries during this period, please call 1800 684 490.

If you have any questions about the project or upcoming work, please feel free to contact us via CBD-
and-East@transport.nsw.gov.au or call us on 1800 491 566.

The best way to be kept informed about the project is by signing up to the project email distribution list.
Please scan the QR code to subscribe or visit our website.

Interpreter service
For languages other than English call 131450
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